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Serving Adams, Green Lake, Marquette & Waushara Counties

1-877-883-5378

ADRC Governing Board Minutes

May 11, 2017
I. Certification of Open Meeting Law 
II. Pledge of Allegiance 
III. Call to Order – Chairman Warren Brewer called the meeting to order at 1:00pm.
IV. Introduction of New Members, if applicable.
V. Roll Call/Mileage –



Adams:
Green Lake: 
Marquette:

Waushara:





Suzi Giesen
Jan Banicki

Warren Brewer





Joy Waterbury
Dave Benson

Bernadette Krentz





Mike Raddatz

Linda Manske
Absent: Marge Edwards, Lori Djumadi, John Gende, Russell Heise
Guest(s): Jan Krueger & Stephanie Glocke

ADRC Staff: Jennifer Dille, & Kim Rachel
VI. Adoption of the Agenda: Motion was made to adopt the agenda by Mike Raddatz, seconded by Jan Banicki. Motion carried.
VII. Approval of Minutes of the Previous Meeting:  Motion by Joy Waterbury to approve the minutes of February 9, 2017, seconded by Mike Raddatz. Motion carried.
VIII. Public Comment (3 minutes/person, maximum of 15 minutes): None
IX. REPORTS:
A. ADRC Local Activities (Jennifer Dille):
1. Staffing Updates: Jennifer introduced Stephanie Glocke as the new Resource Specialist out of Waushara County, but will cover cases in all the Counties. Jennifer informed everyone that Stephanie has already completed functional screens training, time reporting training, and shadowing at all 4 counties, home visits and is ready for cases. Jennifer also mentioned that Erin Klemetson is still out on medical leave but scheduled to return on June 12th.
2. Adams County Family Care Transition: Jennifer reported that a MCO (Managed Care Organization) out of Milwaukee filed a Request For Proposal appeal with the state and the judge issued a stay; therefore nothing will happen until September at the earlies.
3. 2016 End of the Year Budget Update: Jennifer distributed a 2016 end of the year budget handout and reviewed the numbers with the board.
B. State Activity (Jennifer Dille):

1. ADRC Directors Meeting Updates:
Jennifer reported on the director’s meeting. They discussed the ADRC possibly changing from 100% time reporting to random moment time studies similar to how the Department of Public Health, Child & Family Services, and other departments currently report. She mentioned the ADRC Network Conference will take place September 6-8, 2017 in Madison and encouraged all the members to attend. Further information will come at a later meeting. 
Jennifer mentioned the 2018 state contract draft has been presented to Directors. She commented that some of the language has been changed to meet statute requirement and clarify roles and responsibilities.

Additionally, she mentioned that there has been no further discussion on integration and that it has not yet been mandated.
X. OLD BUSINESS: None.
XI. NEW BUSINESS: None.
XII. OTHER: 
XIII. MEETING DATE & LOCATION/SUGGESTIONS FOR FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS: The next meeting will be on August 10, 2017 in Adams, WI at the Adams County Community Center in room 103 at 569 N Cedar Street in Adams, WI.
.
XIV. ADJORNMENT:  Motion to adjourn the meeting at 1:35pm was made by Jan Banicki, seconded by Linda Manske, and the motion carried.
Respectfully Submitted

Kim Rachel, ADRC Resource Assistant
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